
Alumni Association board election ballot  
 
The Alumni Association Board of Directors Nominating Committee has 
proposed the following nominees for election to three-year terms from 
2008 through 2011. Please vote for up to 12 nominees and return the 
ballot by April 15. Results will be announced at the Alumni Association 
board meeting in May. 
 
_____ William A. Aden '67, '72, Blacksburg, Va., civil engineering and 
           sanitary engineering 
 
_____ Jeanne C. DaDamio '75, '76, Vienna, Va., French and education 
 
_____ Douglas R. Fahl '65, Leesburg, Va., civil engineering 
 
_____ Todd F. Hearp '89, Salem, Va., finance 
 
_____ Mark S. Lawrence '80, Roanoke, Va., management 
 
_____ Pamela A. McConnell '72, Hixson, Tenn., horticulture 
 
_____ Kylene Barker McNeill '78, Naples, Fla., clothing and textiles 
 
_____ Gregory D. Merritt '93, Sterling, Va., marketing management 
 
_____ Jeanette I. Poole '64, Miami, Fla., general home economics 
 
_____ Glenn P. Reynolds '76, Blacksburg, Va., architecture 
 
_____ Curry A. Roberts '80, Richmond, Va., political science 
 
_____ Ralph H. (Randy) Thurman '71, Malvern, Pa., economics 
 
 
Write in  __________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed  __________________________________________________ 
 
 
Return to 
Holtzman Alumni Center, Virginia Tech, Blacksburg, VA 24061




